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MANHATTAN COLLEGE PARKWAY MECHANICAL ENGINEERING DEPARTMENTbb b RIVERDALE, NEW YORK 10471

(212) 9 & O145

January 292,- 1985

Ms. Angela Chu, Project Manager '

United States Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Standardization and Special Projects Bra'nch
Division of Licensing
Washington, D. C. 20555

-

Subject: Docket 50-199
Manhattan College Zero
Power Reactor, Emergency
Plan Acceptance and
Implementation

Dear Ms. Chu:

We received notification on October 15,1984 (Cecil 0. Thomas letter
dated October 10, 1984) that the Manhattan College emergency plan (submitted
on August.26, 1984) is acceptable. The October 10, 1984 letter requested
immediate implementation with full implementation within 120 days of October
10, 1984. This letter informs you that we now have achieved full implementation
of the-emergency plan.

'

Very tniy yours,

s

' Dr. Ronald S. Kane
~

Reactor Administrator
~
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PETER M. BROWN

Notary Pubric, State of New York
No.4502374

Qualified in Westchester County
Commission Expires March 30,1985
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